
Committee meeting 14th February 2020.  

14:00 at Las Ramblas Club House

Attendees:

Dave Pulling – President,  Olga Douglas – Secretary, Lindsay Forbes – 
Competition Secretary,  Joyce McClusky – Treasurer,  Alan Douglas – 
Handicap Secretary.

Meeting Commenced 14:01

A letter was sent to Bryan Neal  29th January 2020 regarding his 
misconduct and threatening behaviour towards another member at 
Las Ramblas Club House on 24th January 2020.  It was a committee 
decision to suspend his membership until 1st April 2020.  He was also 
advised that any further behaviour of this kind would result in his 
membership with  Las Ramblas Golf Society being terminated 
immediately. 

Following a meeting with Terry Cullen at Las Ramblas Club House on 
Friday 14th February he has now tendered his resignation

Many Thanks

The Committee


